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 TODDLER ROOM 2


	 We had a fantastic 
January in the Toddler 2 
class!  We welcomed new 
friends and have been having 
lots of fun learning and 
growing!  We have started 
learning some basic Sign 
Language and have learned 
the signs “More,” “All Done,” 
“Please,” and “Thank You.”  
We have been continuing 
with our ABCs and are all the 
way through the letter T.  We 
are all getting so good at 
Yoga!  The toddlers love 
expressing themselves 
artistically with weekly arts 
and crafts projects.  


Smiles,  


Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Kim


CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                   


	 We ended 2021 with loads of fun, 
excitement, and celebration. Now, to begin 
with New Year 2022. We introduced our 
new friend Rhydian, welcoming him in our 
CH-2-2 class. 	 	 

	 We enjoyed our first chilly month

of the year playing with lots of snow and 
smiles. We had a restful holiday and now 
are energized for rest of the school year.

	 We are steadily going through the 
alphabet. We are exploring activities, songs and objects that go

along with each letter. For the letters M, N, O and P, we crafted 
cardboard hands decorate with nail paint. We worked on our fine 
motor skills to cut and design our very own personal Mitten, Name 
tag, Octopus and created bags of artificial movie popcorn.

	 We are so excited for 
the month of love- 
February! We are happy to 
share love with our 
colleagues, teachers, and 
family all the while 
learning and growing.


With gratitude,


Ms. Manita and Mr. Sean









                                                                                                          





 





 TODDLER ROOM 1 


	 During the month of December in our 
toddler 1 classroom, we enjoyed learning our 
alphabet and covered letters M, N , O, P and 
Q .  We had been making several arts such as 
paper mitten coloring, candy cane painting, 
ornament handprint and Christmas tree sponge 
painting! 

	 We also learned how to say water, share, 
all done and milk in sign language.  We enjoyed 
our music, yoga and story time so much. The 
beginning of the month of January 2022 our 
toddler 1 class has been continuing with the 
alphabet, sign language and more fun art 
activities . 


We hope everyone had a happy new year! 


With Love, 


	 	 Ms. Paw Soe and Ms. Cherie

 


 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2


	 This past month we welcomed 
Ms Yesenia into our classroom! We have 
been focusing on learning a letter, an 
animal (or group of animals) and a 
number while practicing our drawing 
and painting along with some yoga. 
Potty training has been a huge focus for 
a bunch of our littles. They’re all doing 
so great! 


Thank you for your support and 
encouragement,


Ms. Eden and Ms. Yesenia







	 


                                                                              











                                                                                                      


         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1


	 Hello friends!  It's hard to believe that it is already January 
2022!  We have had a very busy month in CH 1-1!  Our friends have 
been spending time working on manners. Saying "please" and "thank 
you" as well as "How are you?" "Very well, thank you". Our adventures 
in math include writing the numbers 1 to 10 and counting everyday up 
to 20. We have been also working on the letters "D", "E" and "F". Every 
Monday is music day where we spend time listening to music and 
playing instruments. Wednesdays are always Yoga days where we 
stretch our bodies and work on balance. We are also working on 
recognizing circles, ovals, triangles, squares and rectangles.  MLK Day 
was celebrated with the making of a large mural with all of our 
handprints and all of our "dreams". What adventures will February 
bring?


  


With so much love,


Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


	 

	 WOW! What a wild start back to school after Winter Break. A 
crazy storm. A two hour delay. We’ve persevered through all this crazy 
weather. 

 

So much learning: Letters, numbers, shapes and beginning sounds. We 
have been using some new materials in our classroom such as snow, 
sand, slime, shaving cream and even spaghetti.  We practiced writing 
our names in the shaving foam. It was messy and a lot of fun!!

 

Our friend Oliver had a great idea to build a bird house and feeder for 
our playground. Which we think turned out great!!! 

 

Parents, please check your child's cubby to make sure they have 
appropriate cool weather clothing. Mornings are chilly with afternoons 
becoming warmer, so layering sweaters and jackets are a good idea. 

 

Happy January and Happy 2022!


With gratitude, 

	 Ms. Sarah and Ms. Dayna
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